
H-1 Correspondence – Patricia Gergen 

From: Trish Gergen [mailto:trish.gergen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 12:54 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Support for Preserve Los Cerritos 

 

Dear Long Beach City Council Members and Mayor, 

I respectfully asked that you support the recommendations of your Planning Staff and of 

the Preserve Los Cerritos committee.  Our Los Cerritos neighborhood is very much in 

need of these reasonable building guidelines. 

Thank you, 

 

Patricia Gergen 

 

mailto:trish.gergen@gmail.com

